
 
Dates for the  

Diary... 

 

Inset dates: 

Inset 3 - Monday 30th October 

Inset 4 -  Tuesday 31st October 

November 

1.11.23 Start term 2 

3.11.23 Wear it pink day (details to 

follow) 

7.11.23 Parent consultation 1 

9.11.23 Parent consultation 2 

10.11.23 Y4 Road safety workshop 

W/C 13.11.23 Anti-bullying week 

13.11.23 School photos 

17.11.23 Children in Need (details 

to follow) 

w/c 27.12.23 Y5 swimming week 

28.11.23 Y4 Christchurch Christmas 

experience 

December 

4.12.23 & 5.12.23 Elfridges 

6.12.23 Drama and Choir club    

performance 6pm 

7.12.23 Christmas lunch 

W/C 11.12.23 Christmas parties (Y3 

Mon, Y4 Tues, Y5 Thurs, Y6 Fri) 

13.12.23 Whole school theatre trip 

14.12.23 PTA disco 

15.12.23 End of term 

January 

2.1.24 Start of term 2 

BHJS Bromley Bulletin 

 

 

 

What a busy and Successful Term! 

 

October 2023 

It has certainly been a busy and fun-filled start to the year with every year! The start of 

the term is always busy with the children transitioning into their new routines and 

settling into the year ahead but we have also had lots of exciting  learning opportunities 

across the term too. I have tried to capture some of these moments but many more can 

be seen if you visit our Twitter feed (@BHJuniors) 

We wish all families a very well-deserved rest over the coming week and look forward 

to seeing you again on Wednesday 1st November 

Year 5 Teambuilding Trip to Mojo Active 

Year 5 had a fabulous start to the school year with a brilliant trip to Mojo Active.      

They had an amazing time learning lots of new skills and showing courage, resilience 

and positivity!  

 

 

 

Year 6 Manor Adventure Camp 

Our amazing Year 6 children visited Manor Adventure in Wales at the start of the term 

and had an amazing week developing their independence and growing their resilience. 



 

Key Information and Reminders 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrichment Across the School Black History Week 

Y5 Djembe Drumming 

 

Our ‘Step Back in Time day’ focused on our history  
curriculum.   All children had the opportunity to       

explore aspects of how life has changed through the 
ages and arrived for learning in amazing costumes – 
from Stone Age people, Vikings to Kings and Queens 

Year 5 have been enjoying their djembe drumming lessons 

this term, exploring Ghanaian tunes, developing rhythm and 

creating patterns. The lessons will continue into term 2 and 

we cannot wait to listen to their final performance pieces. 

Enrichment this term has given the children the           

opportunity to explore lots of new and  rewarding      

activities including: mindfulness through Zentangles, 

cooking, budgeting, problem solving, photography, green 

screening and much more! 

Black History week has been an opportunity for BHJS to look at 

how people of varying ethnic groups have influenced the world 

as we know it today. Year 3 started by looking at Rosa Parks 

and the Bus Boycotts in America and how they  influenced  

others such as Owen Henry to make changes in Bristol too. 

Year 4 looked at the sporting achievements of Nicola Adams 

and Muhammad Ali. They were interested in finding out which 

qualities they had that helped them to be so successful. Our 

value this term has been responsibility so year 5 explored black 

people in positions of leadership such as Marvin Rees and 

Barack Obama. The children were interested to find out about 

their achievements and how they have helped to make other 

lives better. Finally, Year 6 looked 

at the role Bristol played in     

slavery.  

It has been a fabulous week with 

the children asking insightful 

questions and further building on 

their knowledge of the rich and 

diverse history of Britain.  

Last Thursday, year 4 participated in a fantastic Viking 

workshop led by the storyteller Clive Pig.    

 

Y3 had a wonderful time exploring at Cheddar 

 

 

 

Y3 Cheddar Gorge Trip 

Y4 Clive Pig Workshops 



Key Information and Reminders 
 

 

E-safety is a top priority for us all at BHJS - both in school and at 

home. All classes have been engaging in essential e-safety   

learning this term in order to ensure our children are aware of 

risk taking and the decisions they are making as young people 

online. Please take some time to talk to your children about the 

risks they encounter every day while using the internet, various 

applications and social networking. It’s also worth revisiting your 

security settings on family and individual devices at home - you’d 

be surprised what children can access without meaning to put 

themselves at risk.  

Some helpful information for families can be found here: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/PARENTS/ 

There are also some handy posters at the end of the newsletter 

you may find helpful. 

Thank you to families for their support with Jeans 

for Genes this year. We raised a fabulous £181.80 

for the charity. 

 

Our harvest donations were very impressive 

again this year and were gratefully received 

by our local foodbanks. Thank you for all of 

your support with this one. 

Online safety support 

Giving a Little Back 

With the weather taking a marked turn towards winter, 

please can we ask that families make sure that their child  

wears an appropriate coat for playtimes and lunchtimes 

which will keep them warm and dry. 

We value the importance of fresh air 

and movement for our children and so 

do try to get them out and about even 

when it is rainy. 

Winter Wear 

Good attendance is essential for our children to make 

secure progress. We ask, therefore, that you only book 

holidays outside of term time please. 

We are unable to authorise absences from school unless 

for exceptional circumstances (e.g. a funeral or            

immediate family wedding).  

Please also be aware that, if children are removed from 

school for more than 5 schools days within a 7 week   

period, the school will refer the absence to the Local   

Authority who may then choose to  issue fines to families. 

We thank you for your continued support with this. 

 

Attendance and Term Time Holiday 

And finally, we would like to 

share and celebrate the arrival 

of Mrs Wood’s baby Eloise 

Wood  who joined us in mid-

September weighing a healthy 

6lb 7oz given even though she 

was a couple of weeks early.   

Both Mrs Wood and Eloise are 

doing well and popped in to see 

the teaching team this week— 

we all had lots of cuddles! 

 

Fab news... 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/PARENTS/





